COP X.

8th October, 1927.
Dear Mr. lann,

yay I refer to the remarks contained in your letter
of the 4th August last on the subject of the Steamer
"GOUVERNEUR GENERAL ROUME" et Saigon?®

From & letter which we have received frok the
Soclety's Su;veyor at Singapore, it appears that the Agents
of the vessel state that the steamer was laid up from the
22nd April to the 15th July, 1927, and that s sum of 550,000
wae spent on repairs, and this is alleged to have been done
in sccordsnce with "Lloyd's Specialist's" inetructions.

It further appears that the serew shaft had been
drawn in and axamined by "Lloyd's Surveyor”.

As we do not appear to have received from you any
report’regarding the matters alluded to above, I shall be
much obliged if you will kindly favour me with sny remarks
you may consider deéirable wiﬁh a view to oLneidating the
circumstances.

Yours faithfully,
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